
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME to MAY! The month of 

CHANGES! 

Mays theme Is: 

Magnificent May

During the month Of May we will be 

discussing the following:

1. Magnificent Mom

2. Nature

3. Weather

4. Community Helpers 

5. Transportation

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

30th – Memorial Day
5th Cinco De Mayo

8th – Memorial Day

Monthly Observance and Celebration

• Mental Health Awareness Month

• National Pet Month

• Physical Fitness Month



TODDLER TOWN NOW CLOSES AT 6PM, 

STARTING 01/03/2022. Any time after 6PM, 

families get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before dropping off 

your child. Teachers are ready to scan and re-

take temperature. 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 

SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 

GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 

through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 

and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 

the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 

the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 

you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Late fees will be applied for no payments 

after the first and also to unpaid balances 

after the 15th . 



Hello parents! 

Welcome to the month of May! Prior month, students were learning about Pets. They really enjoyed it and some of 

them might be ready for a little pet. Just joking! They understand that having a pet is a big responsibility and they might 

just want to focus on learning and play. We also talked about Earth Day and why we should take care of Earth every 

single day not just on Earth Day. 

In the month of May, students will be engaging in our Water unit through Teaching Strategies. Students love water! 

They love drinking and playing with water. Throughout this unit your child will learn concepts and skills in language and 

literacy, math, science, social studies, the arts and technology. A letter to our families will be sent out about the unit. 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa

mailto:Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com


Happy May to all families! We sure enjoyed our NAEYC week last month and learned so much about clouds, water, 

and recycling. We also learned about the importance of loving our planet Earth and keeping it healthy and happy. With our 

beautiful weather changing children are starting to be interested in plants and the fruits and vegetables that grow on them, 

and during mealtime that have shared their observations about the fruits and vegetables we eat. These interests have 

inspired Ms. Carina and Mr. Robert to start a gardening unit. We will use children’s questions as basis of our investigations
and learn how to plan and care for a garden. We will be using our classroom greenhouse to start on the right track. We will 

be sending out a letter on how parents can help us with this unit with the help of some supplies from home. Let’s see if our 
spring showers will bring us some May flowers! 

We will be doing some spring cubby cleaning! teachers will give out a date on when to bring fresh clothes for cubbies and 

we will just exchange.

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

mailto:Carina@toddlertownevanston.com


Welcome to Magnificent May! There are so many things to look forward to in the month of May! This is the month 

we experience warmer weather, plenty of rain, and the Chipmunks favorite part: lots of outdoor play! During the month of 

May, we will continue following our daily curriculum, learning routine, and understanding language. Children will also 

spend time using chalk on chalkboard, trace letters with pens, markers and crayons, and finger paint on canvases. This 

month begins our study of insects, and we’ll continue talking about nature every day and have weekly flower activities in 

the classroom. 

Please feel free to reach out to us in the ProCare engagement app if you have any questions or 

concerns or even some FUN IDEAS! Or call us at 847-475-1467 Ext. 13

Ms. Jaz and Ms. Reina



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Hello All! 

Time sure does fly! We are now in the month of May. Last month children had lots of fun learning about April 

showers, Spring and all the fun activities we can do during spring and all the changes we see during spring and RRR. 

Children also celebrated for a whole week “Week of the young child.” Children had fun dancing with scarfs, making 
and eating healthy Rainbows, working together and so much more. Unfortunately, due to the weather, we were not 

able to do the family project, but when the nice weather comes, we will plan another event.!

During the month of May, children will have more fun learning about birds, flowers and caterpillars and butterflies. 

The next few units will be extended to more than a week, since there is so much to learn about plants, flowers and life 

cycles. \

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

Thank you all again,

…stay safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa

mailto:Norma@toddlertownevanston.com

